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Tanya Hupka

Subject: FW: Hydropaws

From: Glenda Hamilton < > 
Date: November 8, 2020 at 10:25:16 AM PST 
To: council@pittmeadows.ca 
Cc: 
Subject: Hydropaws 

This is a letter of support for Hydropaws.  

I am very grateful that we have an amazing facility in our community to take our dogs   My 
young dog swims there regularly and loves it.  He has some reactivity issues and I am unable to 
take him to public areas to swim so this is perfect for us.   Janet allows me to swim with him 
which has also been great for my physical issues 

There is not another pool like this and I know many of us who love our canines really need for 
this facility to remain open 

Glenda Hamilton 

There is  

Sent from my iPad 
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1

Tanya Barr

Subject: RE: November 17 2020 TUP 18745 ford road submission

From:    >  
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 4:32 PM 
To: info <info@pittmeadows.ca> 
Subject: November 17 2020 TUP 18745 ford road submission 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe.

We live close to the kennel and agree with resolution c refuse renewal.Kennel should be in a industrial area not 
residential last time it was operating dogs barking all the time.In pitt meadows we have noise north and south and east 
the west is still quiet be nice to keep it that way.I feel bad for the house on 188th street that looks at kennel and has to 
deal with noise. Thanks Terry 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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November 10, 2020 

Re: HydroPaws 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

I am writing this letter in support of the continued operation of HydroPaws Hydrotherapy and 
Wellness Centre, located at 18745 Ford Road, Pitt Meadows. 

As someone who is a regular client at this business, I have always found it to be run in a 
professional manner. Canine therapy is a unique business and HydroPaws is one of the only 
places in the lower mainland that provides this service.  

We use this service to help our arthritic 11 year-old dog gain some much needed relief. I travel 
from Port Moody for this service, and often stop at the local stores and services while in Pitt 
Meadows. We visit the groomers on Harris Road and the pet store on Lougheed Highway, while 
we are in Pitt Meadows as well.  

I support the continued operation of this business in Pitt Meadows and hope that the 
application is approved so that we can continue to benefit from this unique business in Pitt 
Meadows. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Meghan Lahti 
Port Moody 
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